

LSA Council Agenda & Minutes – October 26, 2020

Zoom

08:06-8:42

Present: Andrea Sim, Marguerite Rolland, Osayma Saad, Asiyah Siddique, Beatrice Mackie, Brandon Bonan, Stewart Wiseman, Michelle Arentsen, Larissa Parker, Sian Desparois, Fanta Ly, Alan Luo, Amanda Bowie-Edwards, Chris Liang, Jean Malek, Juliette Regoli, Chukwubuikem Nnebe, Adrienne Tessier, Isabelle Baptiste, Stefan Davies

Regrets: Billie Godbout, Verity Thomson

Note: Faculty council members can refer to LSA Executive reports for updates.

1) Motion to approve agenda

- a) Meeting called to order by Beatrice at 8:06
 - i) Seconded by Adrienne
 - ii) All in favor

2) President's points

3) Points from the Executive

- a) VP Internal
- b) VP Communications
- c) VP Finance
- d) VP External
- e) VP Ongoing Events
- f) VP Special Events
- g) VP Partnerships
- h) VP Clubs

Beatrice: Pubdocs transition has happened. No tech issues. Huge issue with workday. Faculty council happening this week. Student rep speech happened.

Andrea: There is a proposal on the table to help renovate the basement.



McGill Law Students Association



Association des étudiant.e.s
en droit de McGill

Sian: 1) Working on merchandise design and website. Also working on LSA logo change. Sending out brief to see what merchandise people are interesting in.

Juliette: Recently organized virtual speed networking events, lunch and learns, Davies online workouts, CDO meetings. Currently looking for new sponsors.

Chris: Holding regular coffeehouses, working with Juliette on Mocca Tuesday.

Allan: Organizing huge video game night.

Asiyah: Attending regular SAO meetings and relaying student concerns regarding exams and professors. Also attending official languages committee. Trying to get faculty to translate SAO website. Running language discussion groups.

Chukwubuike: Meeting with Professor Colleen Sheppard and Anne-Raphaelle: there will be a subcommittee formed within the equity committee to address anti-black racism. There was a also call with the Dean to ask about the school's plan to address anti-black racism.

Osayma/Jean (1L class presidents): Held the 1st 1L event which was virtual paint night. Set up a 1L Facebook group. Planning a virtual study group using discord.

Stewart/Isabelle (2L class presidents): Thinking about sending postcards to students living abroad like the 3L class presidents did. Also planning virtual games night and picnic.

Larissa (3L class president): Sent 170 handwritten postcards to everyone in the year.

Adrienne: Planning advocacy campaign on human rights via SSMU. Involved in committee to assess re-appointment of dean along with various committees.

4) Faculty Council Reports

5) Motion to adjourn meeting at 8:42pm

- i) Moved by Adrienne, seconded by Brandon.
- ii) All in favour

lsa
McGill Law Students Association

aéd
Association des étudiant.e.s
en droit de McGill